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Happy Thanksgiving

MERCY Our faculty and staff would like to wish our St. John

MORlE families a safe, healthy and Happy Thanksgiving. Just

2022-2023

a reminder that school will dismiss at 1:00 pm

tomorrow, Wednesday, November 23. Both Peshtigo
and Coleman buses will run that day. There will be a
Thanksgiving worship service at 6:30 pm at St.
John's Lutheran Church.

Upcoming Events

Nov. 23 - Early Release - 1:00 pm

Nov. 23 - Thanksgiving Worship service at St. John Lutheran Church - 6:30 pm
Nov. 24-25 - NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break

Dec. 3 - Christmas Eve practice with Sunday School at church - 9:00 - 11:00 am
Dec. 7 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion Peshtigo - 5:30 - 7:00 pm

Dec. 10 - School Children’s Christmas Service - 3:00 pm with Cookies and Cocoa

fellowship following service

Hygiene Drive

Our school would like to partner with the Peshtigo Food Pantry this holiday season, with
a hygiene drive, as an opportunity to show love to those in our community who may be
struggling, especially during the holiday season. We will have collection boxes available
both at St. John Lutheran School and Church. Please see the attached flyer for more
information.



Hot Lunch

There will be no hot lunch this week due to the Thanksgiving Break.

Thai Village Craft Display/Sale

Don't forget to check out the Thai Village, Inc, craft display and sale at church
Wednesday evening, November 23, with refreshments being served following our joint
Thanksgiving worship service beginning at 6:30 pm with Zion, Peshtigo. The display will
also be set up on Sunday, November 27, following our worship service. There are some
lovely Christmas items as well as other gift ideas available.

Children's Christmas Service - December 10

With our Children’s Christmas Service taking place on December 10 at 3:00 pm, please
take this wonderful opportunity to invite your friends and families to come and hear the
beautiful Christmas message of our Savior's birth that the children are excited to share
with everyone. Cookies and cocoa will be served following the service in the church
basement.

Christmas Eve Service and Practices

The children of both St. John School and Sunday School will also be participating in the
Children’s Christmas Eve Service on December 24 at 6:30 pm. There will be two
Saturday practices together on December 3 and 17 from 9:00 - 11:00 am. All children
who are participating in the Christmas Eve service should attend both of these
practices.

Mission Offering

,/‘\{" l - H Our first semester mission offering will be going to the Thai Village,

d Vl age Inc, a nonprofit organization that works with artisans in Thailand

‘ o (Southeast Asia) to support economic self-sufficiency and Christian

education. To learn more about this exciting organization and their

history and connection to our WELS mission work in Thailand, please visit their website

at thaivillage.org Mission offerings will be collected during our chapel service on

Fridays. Last week we collected $45.30, bringing our total semester offering to
$230.14. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 — You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on
every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.
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You can drop off your donations either at St. John'’s
school office or the church narthex.




